From: Shekhar Joshi
To: Bill Rooney

Subject: Re: [Fwd: Re: Bioenergy Crops: Chapter Invitation]

**Date:** Friday, November 06, 2009 2:54:26 PM

## Dear Dr. Bill Rooney,

I was wondering if you discussed with your graduate student about writing the chapter on "Sweet sorghum" for our Bioenergy book? Is there any hope that you and your student could write this chapter soon?

If you are unable to do this soon, I understand. In that case, could you please suggest some names of your colleagues who might quickly help us out. This chapter is too important for us to drop it from the book.

With best wishes,

Shekhar Joshi

--

Dr. C. P. Joshi Professor of Plant Molecular Genetics & Director, Biotechnology Research Center School of Forest Resources and Environmental Science Michigan Technological University 1400 Townsend Drive

Houghton, MI 49931

Ph: 906-487-3480, Fax: 906-487-2915; Email: cpjoshi@mtu.edu

http://forest.mtu.edu/faculty/joshi/